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Class News from Beech Class
Beech class has been learning all about dinosaurs this term! Our highlights so far include 

finding a dinosaur nest, going on a dinosaur hunt and pretending to be palaeontologists 

discovering an iguanodon footprint. We have really enjoyed exploring outside to find 

materials to make a dinosaur habitat, thinking carefully about what a brachiosaurus might 

like to eat and drink, and we had lots of fun rescuing our dinosaurs when they got trapped 

in ice eggs. We've been asking lots of questions about what we'd like to know about 

dinosaurs and we can't wait to find out more!

This Week
Parent Governor Election: We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor at the school. If you 

are interested in taking on this role please can you contact Alison in the Office to find out 

more.

Flu Vaccination Consent Forms: Please can you make sure you have returned your consent 

forms for the flu vaccinations for students in Reception up to Year 6. Without a signed 

form your child cannot be immunised. If you need a replacement form please contact the 

School Office.

Hidden Disabilities Lanyards: The hidden disabilities scheme, offering support for 

shoppers with special needs, has now been extended to Sainsbury’s. The same lanyard 

applies for Sainsbury’s and Tesco. We have a supply in school, please contact the Office if 

you would like one.

ALDI “Get Set to Eat Fresh” Stickers: We are collecting these stickers with the aim of 

getting 300 to fill our poster and claim free sports equipment (plus the chance to win 

£20,000) from Aldi, but so far we only have 4! If you shop there and are given stickers, 

please do send them in to us.



Class News from Chestnut Class

Chestnut have had so much fun starting to learn about Dinosaurs over the last couple of 

weeks. We have hunted for dinosaurs in the garden and fossils in the sand. A dinosaur 

came to visit us last week and we have made lots of choices using photos and ALBs. 

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays and will return soon. To book yourself a clinic slot to 

see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. Current upcoming dates are 18th October and 

22nd November. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team 

for toilet training and/or continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please 

contact her office directly by telephone on 01273 242145.
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